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November 30, 2018 
 
James L. Baker 
Project Manager, Architecture & Engineering 
Tucson Unified School District 
530 S. Norris Ave. 
Tucson, AZ85719 
 
RE: Santa Rita High School Dental Program and Diesel Shop 
 
Dear Mr. Oster: 
 
I have reviewed the bid review letter from our architect, Mark Bollard, AIA; your abstract of the 
responsive bids and the award determination form.  I concur with the recommendation to award 
the bid to Canyon Building & Design. 
 
Thank you for your hard work on this bid process. 
 
James Baker 
520-603-0657 


